
 

 

 

 

 

Trustees of the Trust Funds 

Meeting July 5, 2017 

 

 

 

Those present: Susan Weeks, Peter Sluski, Chris Sawyer 

 

 

At 6:59 p.m. Chairman Weeks opened meeting.  Prior meeting minutes from June 6, 

2017 were approved. 

 

$150.00 donation was received for the scholarship fund.  

Thank you letters have been received from scholarship recipients 

 

In response to the inquiry regarding monies being disbursed from the Library Capital 

Reserve Fund, the DRA has recommended consulting with legal counsel.  Sue will 

contact them. 

 

Discussion continued in regards to separating private and public cemetery funds in 

reference to the warrant article that passed at town meeting in March.  Peter will 

continue to work with Bearing Point to figure out the simplest solution. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:27 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted on behalf of the trustees,  

Chris Sawyer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


